
 

 

 November 24, 2016 

 

 

To the American Bahá’í community 

 

Dear Bahá’í Friends, 

 

With hearts filled with joy and deep gratitude, we announce the newly seated 

members of the Regional Bahá’í Councils of the Atlantic, California, Four Corners, 

Northeastern, Northern Plains, Northwestern, Prairie States, South Central, and 

Southeastern regions, as set forth in the attached document. 

 

Please remember in your prayers these believers, who have been called to this 

service at a time when each region is poised to win ever greater victories in the 

Beloved’s Name. 

 

 With loving Bahá’í greetings, 

  
 Kenneth E. Bowers 

 Secretary 

 

 

Attachment 

 

cc:  Continental Counselors residing 

         in the United States and Canada 


